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“Like cold water to a weary soul is good news from a distant land” (Proverbs 25:25).  
 
Praises and Thanksgiving: 

● For God’s favor on behalf of Xiuyu, Tim and LPA while meeting with leaders within SARA 
(State Administration of Religious Affairs) and the United Front in Beijing during their 
trip to China in May.  

● Tim spent two days in Dallas October 7-8 solidifying relationships with thirty five 
ministry leaders, including LPA friend, ZDL Publishing, all engaged in work within China. 
Here’s a brief summary of that meeting:  

○ Profitable time educationally. 
○ Left encouraged.  
○ Thankful for the partnership within the Body of Christ-USA in standing with our 

believing brothers and sisters in China. 
 
Please pray for: 

● The upcoming details of a visit to Beijing and Harbin, China with Andrew and the team 
November 29 - December 9, 2019. 

○ Good communication and discernment between LPA and leaders in CCC, United 
Front and local Pastors in Beijing and Harbin. 

■ Remove obstacles, seen and unseen, to make way for preaching. “Trust in 
the Lord with all your heart and lean not on your own understanding; in 
all your ways submit to him, and he will make you paths straight” 
(Proverbs 3:5-6).  

■ That “Seeds would fall on good soil, where it produces a crop-a hundred, 
sixty or thirty times what was sown” (Matthew 13:8).  

■ Those hearing the Good News would “delight in the law of the Lord, and 
who meditates on his law day and night. That person is like a tree planted 
by streams of water, which yields its fruit in season and whose leaf does 
not wither whatever they do prospers” (Psalm 1:3).  

■ Andrew would hear God’s message through His Spirit, confirmed in His 
Word. “If anyone speaks, they (Andrew) should do so as one who speaks 
the very words of God” (1 Peter 4:11).  

■ Prepare and use everyone traveling to China to bless and encourage the 
believers and bless the locals.   

○ Protection for Xiuyu Wang, Tim Innes, Andrew Palau and team members 
traveling as well as their families as plans are being made for China.  

● Preparation for SARA / United Front delegation visit to Portland and the west coast, USA 
in February, 2020.  

● Opportunities for NGA (Next Generation Alliance) evangelists to reach more people in 
Asia.  

● Reid Saunders is preparing to go to Vietnam in December.  



“But the plans of the Lord stand firm forever, the purposes of his heart through all 
generations” (Psalm 33:11).  
 
Thank you for your partnership in praying for the billions of Asians who do not know Jesus yet!  
 
“In all my/our prayers for all of you, I/we always pray with joy because of your partnership in 
the Gospel from the first day until now” (Philippians 1:4-5).  
 
 
 
 


